
Frieth CEC School PTA Meeting 

13th November, 2012 

The Yew Tree, Frieth 

Apologies: Leah Cubbage, Inga Brydson, Nicola Brown, Suzy Tonkinson, Martine Saunders, Amanda 

Charles 

Present: Missy Davies, Lindsay Phillips, Ziggy Hill, Sarah Tedder, Nicola Turner, Erika Sage, Suzanne 

Marshall, Jemima Gurney, Karen Warnes 

100 Club: To be drawn 

Treasurers Report: £7220.40 100 Club and £13996.52 Main Account 

 Outgoings: Playground £7650; Hot Meals £2617.91 

 Leave £10949.46 but have £6k for IT coming out in January. Agreed to carry on paying £6k 

for IT for the next 2 years (length of the contract). 

 Confirmed from point raised at the last meeting that we can’t claim Gift Aid on entry fees to 

the Frieth Hilly. 

Review of Events: 

School Disco: Agreed that we will change DJ’s to John Jonny from the next disco. Possible dates 

either 1st or 8th March. 

Frieth Hilly: Big thank you to everyone who helped out, still awaiting final figure. 

Hot Lunch: Went really well – made about £280 – all ate lots. 

Tea Towels: So far £365 profit – have 50 or so left to sell. If we sell them all then we will make a 

profit of £500. Discussed getting Kestrels class to sell them at the Xmas Fayre. 

Phoenix Cards: Made £35.40 but cost us nothing. 

Future Events: 

Harry Potter Evening: Looking good with 35 coming from KS1 and 40 from KS2. Lots of offers of help. 

Christmas Fayre:  

 Raffle Tickets, Letter, etc out 

 Reminders to go out. 

 Set up 10am Village Hall on the Saturday and after school on Friday. 

 Wrapping Evening Weds 28th November, 8pm at Jemima’s. 

 Helpers being sorted out. 

Christmas Lunch: All under control. 

Christmas Gifts for Children: All felt that chocolate coins would be fine – Suzanne Marshall to speak 

to her contact at Cadbury’s. 



Future Expenditure 

Owls Outside Area: Requested £1k to upgrade furniture for this area. Expenditure agreed. 

Guided Reading Books: Mrs France has applied for a grant to upgrade these. PTA agreed to give an 

additional £1k towards this. 

Curriculum Enrichment: Money from this has recently been spent on the Year 4 Coach to Come and 

Sing, KS1 Trip to Norden Farm, Coach to the O2 arena, Puzzles etc for Thinking Outside The Box. 

AOB 

Owls : Carpets and Outside area now finished. Many thanks to Ian Sharpe & Bar Warnes for their 

help.  

Chair: Nicola confirmed that she will be stepping down as Chair from January. Sarah Tedder said she 

would be happy to chair – all agreed to this and Sarah voted in as Chair from 1st January. 

Next Meeting: 15th January 2013, 7.30pm at The Yew Tree 


